
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for our Harvest Success! 
A huge thank you to everyone for your generous donations for our  

Harvest Festival. All of which have been given to the Portsmouth Food Bank. 

All Stars Café 
Due to popular demand our school café will be re-opening soon.  The café will open on a Friday from 8:45 a.m. – 

9:00 a.m. with a selection of coffee, tea, cold drinks and home baked goodies  

available whilst having a chat with the pupils, staff, friends and family.  Opening date will be confirmed  

soon! 

   Writer of the month  

A huge well done to these children for 

being nominated for great writing! 

 
Y1 - Freddie Leggett, Richard Rees-Jones, Penelope 

Ainsley 

Y2 - Brooklyn Mbah, Cohen Smith 

Y3 - Theo Scrace, Caleb Cowdery, Sunnie Chen 

Y4 - Molly Cathie, Warisha Sarwar, Jessica Budd 

Y5 - Jesse Burridge, William Farry, Martim Silva 

Y6 - Freddie Hart, Elsa Roberts, Jasmine Jones 

                         

 

 

 

Mathematician of the month 

A huge well done to these children for 

being nominated for great mathematical 

skills! 
 

Y1 - Elsie Hayward, Eddie Stevens, Jonas Kasicky 

Y2 - Theodore Markou, Isla Smith 

Y3 – Zachary Scanlon, Monty Carney, Wesley 

Purslove 

Y4 - Erica Dewing, Kevin Marculescu, Maxi Stanley 

Y5 - Finlay Preston, Jim Miles, Oli Omoregbee 

Y6 – Anica Hossain, Aiden Dewing, Joanne Campbell 

 

Planetarium visits Wimborne 

As part of the Year 4 & Year 5 topic, this half term, we had a visit in school from a Planetarium.  We 

were able to view the night sky through visual projections onto the domed roof.  We were amazed by 

how many stars there are and we even looked at some of the planets.  Here are some of the comments 

from the children after the event; 

 

Chloe said, ‘It wasn’t as big inside as I thought but I found out that the moon is made out of a 

material like metal. On Mars, there is a big robot that was moving on wheels and it goes really 

gently.’ 

Frazer in Lepus class said, ‘It was amazing, I didn’t know there were different coloured stars, I only 

thought 

they were white ones but there are red, blue, white, orange and yellow ones!’ 

Jesse remembered, ‘1.3 million Earths could fit into the sun.’ 

Sidney remarked, ‘There are billions of stars in the galaxy. There are even more galaxies in the 

universe!’ 

Katie said, ‘It was amazing, it felt like we were in space!’ 

Astrid in Lynx class reported, ‘The dome was really quite dark inside but we got to experience the 

planetsand different constellations.’ 

Beatrice replied, ‘We saw Cassiopeia, Hercules and the dolphin Delphinus, some of our class names’. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates:  
October 
Week beginning 25th – HALF TERM 

 

November 
1st- Back to school 

2nd – Y3 Hook Day- dress up as Egyptians 

4th - Y4 trip to Winchester Science Centre 

30th  Nov - 6th Dec- Scholastic Book Fayre 

 

 

Day Closures 

17th November, 9th March, 6th June, 6th July 

 

Letters sent home this week 
(All letters can be found on our school website; go to Information, Parent Zone, letters) 

Y2 Sleepover letter   No Homework letter    

Resorative practice, as part of our behaviour policy, letter.    
 

 

 

We celebrate children’s achievements in and out of school; please let 

us know of your child’s achievements. 

Headteacher Awards 
Y1 – Willow Payne 

Y2 – Henry Griffin 

Y3 – Lacey Southern-Popham 

Y4 – Maisie Winkley 

Y5 – Martim Silva 

Y6 – Elsa Roberts 

Congratulations to… 
George Sebley (Equuleus) who won a medal for 

his Rugby tournament. 

Polly Newsham (Hercules)  & George Thomas 

(Hercules) who played for Portsmouth Rugby 

club U8s in their first ever competitive rugby 

matches. 

Oliver May (Perseus) and Archer Borg (Lepus)  

who did a sponsored memory walk for 

Alzheimer’s society. 

Wimborne Star Values 
Sincerity  
Poppy Jae Wheeler Cassiopeia 

Oliva Taylor  Orion 

 

Teamwork  
Iris Sills  Pegasus 

Dexter Larkin  Pegasus 

Alan Tozi  Lynx 

 

Achievement  

Finley Broad  Hercules 

Dexi Kerley  Hercules 
 

Respect 
Freddie Tame Pina Corvus 

Indiarani Kaur  Aquila 

Big Question of the Week 

Is it important for all our achievements and 

good deeds to be recognised? 

Attendance cup awarded to  Hercules class 

for excellent attendance. 
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